
Newsletter 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The children have enjoyed wearing red today to support 
Comic Relief and hopefully lots of money will be raised. 
If you would like to donate you can do so here https://
donation.comicrelief.com  
 
This week Year 1 visited St Dunstan’s church where 
Reverend Anne told the children about Easter. They also 
looked at the stained glass windows and church font. Year 2 
have investigated where the grass grows best around the 
school site and the reasons why. 
  
Reception have been drawing baby animals born in Spring 
like lambs and ducklings and Nursery children planted grass 
seeds to make grass heads. The Centre have made playdoh 
dinosaurs and drawn cave pictures. 
  
The total book sales at the Book Fair last week was an 
amazing £2296.06. This means the school gets £1377.64 to 
spend on new books for the children. Thank you to those 
that were able to buy books.  
 
Please make an Easter bonnet with your child for our next 
fundraising activity. To enter the competition it is £1 per 
child, details are on page 2. 
 
Best wishes, 
Angela White | Headteacher 

Dates For Your Diary 
 

March 
w/c Mon 18th—No Afterschool Clubs 
Tues 19th—Reception Hearing Screening 
Tues 19th—Sing Along Cinema Year 1 and Year 2 
Wed 20th— Feltham Police Assembly Year 1 & Year 2 
Mon 25th — Easter Bonnet Competition 
Wed 27th—Inset Day School Closed For Children 

 
Inset Day And Easter Holidays  

27th March — 10th April 
School Closed 

 
April 
Fri 12th— Year 2 Monarchs Day 
Mon 15th—Year 1 Superhero Workshop 
Mon 15th— KS1 Swimming Starts 
Mon 22nd—Reception Parents Busy Learning 
Tues 23rd— Year 1 Parents Busy Learning 
Wed 24th—Year 2 Parents Busy Learning 
Wed 24th—Reception Bocketts Farm Trip Lion & Elephant 
Thur 25th—Reception Bocketts Farm Trip Giraffe & Zebra 
Thur 25th—Busy Learning Nursery Parents 
 
May 
Fri 25th—KS1 Swimming Ends 

 
 

May Half Term 
27th May — 31st May  

School Closed 

Feltham Hill                                                   15th March 2024 
Infant and Nursery School                  http:/www.fhi.hounslow.sch.uk/ 

Whole School Attendance Last Week—94.7% 

Quietest Lunch Table Winners 
 Rec — Table 5— Lion Class 
  Year 1 — Table 8 – Squirrel Class 
  Year 2 —Table 8— Sage Class 
 

Well done, you will have a trophy on your 
table next week ! 

The attendance bears are awarded to 
the classes with the highest  
collective attendance.  
Congratulations to the children in  
Rocket class (99.0%) and Rosemary 
class (97.2%)  
They won the bears last week and can 
wear their own clothes on Friday 22nd 
March. 

After School Clubs 
All clubs have now finished for this 
term .Please ensure your child is 
collected at 3.20pm next week 
Next term’s clubs will be announced in due course.  Year 1 and 2 Parents—Swimming 

If you would like to volunteer to 
help your child’s class with  
swimming next term, list’s are  
going up on Monday. They will be 
on the classroom doors so please sign up if you have an 
hour or so free. 
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£1.00 entry fee 

Bring in entry fee along 

with your bonnet 

Closing Date: Monday 25th 

March 2024 

Prizes: one winner per 

class 



 



 



 


